
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 BOSTON AVENUE 
 
  Mr Robert Bain, a resident of Boston Avenue, addressed the Board regarding heavy truck usage 

on Boston Avenue. 
 
  Mr Bain explained that heavy trucks use Boston Avenue to pass through onto Branston Street, 

instead of using Halswell Junction Road. Boston Avenue is a residential street and the heavy 
trucks are disruptive and unsafe. 

 
  The Board decided to request staff to investigate the possibility of having a heavy traffic 

restriction on Boston Avenue, and that this information be presented at a forthcoming Transport 
and Roading Committee meeting. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


